Nemaha Central board elects new leadership

(KMZA)--The Nemaha Central USD 115 Board of Education elected new leadership and welcomed two new members when they met Monday evening.

The meeting was held via Zoom due the inclement weather.

Amy Sudbeck was elected as board president and Cara Baker as vice-president

It marked the first meeting for new board members Kris Anderson and Troy Jost, who were elected in November

In other business, the board approved for publication a notice of a vacancy on the board.

The vacancy was created by the resignation of Amy Huerter, who represented board member district #3. The board accepted Huerter's resignation last month.

The board will appoint someone to fill her position. Applicants for the position should notify the board office by February 7th. Applicants must reside in member district #3.

The board also approved the purchase of a used bus from Midwest Bus Sales for \$67,500.

Many Signals Communications